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REMINDER 

 
  

LTC, Hospice, Adult Day Care and ICFDD providers were previously notified in an article 
on lamedicaid.com to submit their regular billings for March services by Tuesday, April 
12, 2011. Also note that the LTC Supplemental Billing deadline was changed to Tuesday, 
Noon on April 19, 2011, to allow time to properly process any payments/ adjustments/ 
voids resulting from differences in the 3/31/11 payments and the April claim submittals 
for March services. 
 
It is important that you submit your billings timely to prevent the 3/31/11 payments 
from being voided. 
 
You may contact Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225)924-5040 if you 
have any questions regarding this notice. 
 


